### Joe Serrano

**From:** Debra Means

Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2021 2:23 PM

**To:** Joe Serrano

**Subject:** FW: AGENDA 4 LAFCO's FEBRUARY 3rd MEETING

Debra Means

Santa Cruz LAFCO Commission Clerk 831-454-2055

debra@santacruzlafco.org

Now & then, it's good to pause in our pursuit of happiness, & just be happy.

Debra who Means well...

<\\_\_~ (( )).....

From: Becky Steinbruner < ki6tkb@yahoo.com> Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2021 9:50 PM

**To:** Debra Means < Debra. Means@santacruzcounty.us>

Cc: Becky Steinbruner <ki6tkb@yahoo.com>

Subject: Re: AGENDA 4 LAFCO's FEBRUARY 3rd MEETING

\*\*\*\*CAUTION:This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected email.\*\*\*\*

HI. Debra.

Thank you for sending this information.

I would like to ask the 1/6/2021 Minutes be changed as follows, highlighted in blue:

#### **ORAL COMMUNICATIONS**

Becky Steinbruner, an Aptos resident, thanks Mr. Serrano for his organization of the agenda packet.

She is aware of and supports the Pajaro Valley Water Management Agency's (PVWMA) decision to spend \$1.2 million on promoting water conservation in agricultural areas. 40% of their sustainability plan is conservation. She thinks other water districts should do more for conservation.

She thinks remote locations showing the LAFCOAptos/La Selva and Central Fire District Consolidation protest hearings should be considered since it would benefit the public. There can still be social distancing practiced and both Fire Districts continue to hold in-person Board meetings at their respective administrative facilities.

# PRESS ARTICLES

Ms. Steinbruner appreciates the links to applicable press articles. She also appreciates the supportive action Mr. Serrano has been taking towards the fire consolidation.

She hopes the Grand Jury does a report on water districts in the County researching how they work, interact and how Soquel Creek Water District and the City of Santa Cruz Water Dept. could be improved with consolidation.

Thank you very much. Sincerely, Becky Steinbruner

On Wednesday, January 27, 2021, 03:58:01 PM PST, Debra Means < <a href="mailto:debra.means@santacruzcounty.us">debra.means@santacruzcounty.us</a> wrote:



Date: January 27, 2021

To: LAFCO's Public Notice eMail List

From: Debra Means, Commission Clerk

Subject: Agenda for 2/3/21 LAFCO Meeting

At your request, LAFCO's February 3<sup>rd</sup> agenda is now available. If you are interested in any of the agenda items, the full agenda packet is available on our website:

https://www.santacruzlafco.org/meetings/2021-agenda-packets/

Please let me know if you no longer wish to receive further notices from LAFCO.

# **Debra Means**

**Santa Cruz LAFCO** 

**Commission Clerk** 

831-454-2055

## debra@santacruzlafco.org

Now & then, it's good to pause in our pursuit of happiness, & just be happy.

Debra who Means well...

